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Across

Port on the Adriatic coast of Croatia (6)7

Medium-sized penguins occurring in large 
colonies on the coast of Antarctica (6)

8

Capital and largest city and economic 
centre of Peru (4)

9

General term for an ancient and 
prestigious and privileged university (8)

10

Important European leguminous forage 
plant (7)

11

British poet (born in the United States) 
who won the Nobel prize for literature; 
his plays are outstanding examples of 
modern verse drama (1888-1965) (5)

13

Programming language (5)15

Czech long-distance runner. Won three 
gold medals in the 1952 Olympic Games 
(7)

16

US health care for the aged; a federally 
administered system of health insurance 
available to persons aged 65 and over (8)

18

(Old Testament) in Judeo-Christian 
mythology; the first man and the husband 
of Eve and the progenitor of the human 
race (4)

19

Down

Nocturnal flightless bird of New Zealand 
having a long neck and stout legs; only 
surviving representative of the order 
Apterygiformes (4)

1

People whose age is in the sixties (13)2

Large terrestrial monkeys having doglike 
muzzles (7)

3

Adult female cat valued for breeding (5)4

Highly acidic fruit used especially in 
marmalade (7,6)

5

Sound made by a phone (esp. a mobile 
phone) when there is an incoming call (8)

6

Personification of the United States 
government (5,3)

12

(Arthurian legend) the capital of King 
Arthur's kingdom; according to the 
legend, truth and goodness and beauty 
reigned there (7)

14

Alchemist of German legend who sold his 
soul to Mephistopheles in exchange for 
knowledge (5)

17

Money or goods contributed to the poor 
(4)

20



Port and resort city on the French Riviera; 
site of an annual film festival (6)

21

Union of unlike gametes (6)22


